
December Newsletter 
  	 	 	 	 	

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December	2023	

 

Dates	to	Remember	

Dec.	15th	–	Class	

Christmas	Parties	

Dec.	21st	–First	Day	

of	Winter!		

Dec.	25th	–	26th:		

Closed	for	

Christmas	Holiday	

Dec.	25	–	Merry	

Christmas!!		

	

 

Happy Birthday  

Zaylee C. Dec 3rd 

Adelola O. Dec 3rd 

Ms. Dana! Dec 6th  

Jaeden C. Dec 9th  

Kailani R. Dec. 16th 

Leo Dec 18th  

Ms. Johanna Dec. 

29th  

"For	unto	us	a	Child	is	born,	unto	us	a	Son	is	given:	and	the	government	

shall	be	upon	His	shoulder:	and	His	name	shall	be	called	Wonderful,	

Counselor,	The	Mighty	God,	The	Everlasting	Father,	The	Prince	of	Peace."	

Isaiah	9:6 

The	most	wonderful	time	of	the	year	is	upon	us-Christmas!	It's	

easy	to	get	caught	up	in	the	hustle	and	bustle	of	the	season,	but	

our	wish	for	you	is	that	you	are	able	to	slow	down	and	spend	

quality	time	with	your	family	and	reflect	upon	the	beauty	that	is	

Christmas,	the	birth	of	our	Lord	and	Savior,	Jesus	Christ	

	

We	would	like	to	thank	all	the	parents	that	participated	by	

donating	treats	and	crafts	to	our	Thanksgiving	Parties.	The	

children	had	a	great	time	learning	about	the	First	Thanksgiving	

and	giving	thanks	for	the	things	that	make	us	feel	good	and	even	

safe,	our	families,	friends,	and	God.		

	

Christmas	Celebrations:	

We	will	be	celebrating	the	spirit	of	Christmas	and	the	birth	of	

Jesus	on	Friday,	December	15th	with	games,	treats,	a	gift	

exchange,	and	special	Christmas	projects.	Your	child’s	teacher	

will	send	out	more	information	regarding	their	class	parties	in	

the	next	week	or	so,	so	be	sure	to	check	your	child’s	pocket	or	

folder	for	details.		The	children	may	dress	up	for	their	Christmas	

parties.		

Thank	you	for	your	participation!	We	are	looking	forward	to	a	

day	of	fun!	

Progress	Reports	

A	progress	report	for	each	student	was	recently	sent	home.		

If	you	did	not	receive	one,	please	advise	the	teacher.	These	

reports	are	simply	a	guide	into	the	growth	and	development	of	

your	child.		Keep	in	mind	that	every	child	develops	at	his/her	

own	pace.		

We would like to wish you and your family a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 


